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October 7,2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attention Case No. 14-0841-EL-5SO 
180 East Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 

I feel Duke Energy should not be permitted to have customers pay for their old coal energy plants. As a 
matter of fact, when I heard of this Issue, I vi/as rather Incredulous that there was even consideration of 
allowing this. It Is so important that we take advantage of cleaner energy sources, and not force energy 
consumers to pay Duke to create additional pollution. 

Duke Energy needs to be responsive to their customers on this Issue. And the Utilities Commission 
needs to represent the best fnterests of the customs, not Duke Energy. 

Sincerely, 

Shirley VanAbbema 
5905 0 Meara Place 
Cincinnati OH 452X3 
(513)731-1629 
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